
NOTICE INVITING PROPOSALS 
 
The City of Stockton, California, will receive sealed proposals until Tuesday, February 20, 2024, 
3:00 p.m., for the Greater Downtown Bike and Pedestrian Connectivity in accordance with the 
request for proposal for Project No. WT22051 / ATPSB1L-5008(200). Each proposal shall be 
submitted as one packet and shall be accompanied by the Non-Collusion Declaration, Title VI 
and Department of Industrial Relations self-certifications, and all of the required documents and 
information. The pricing shall be submitted under separate, sealed envelope. Each proposer shall 
be licensed in accordance with applicable State laws.   

Each proposal shall be marked "PROPOSAL" and shall indicate the project name, 
number, and proposal opening date and shall be mailed or delivered to Public Works, SEB 
Building, 22 E. Weber Avenue, Room 301, Stockton, California 95202, at or before the hour 
stated. 

Proposers are hereby notified that the successful proposer and any subconsultant under 
them shall pay prevailing wage rates in performing the contract as required. 

A contract will be awarded to the proposer who best meets the needs of the City; 
provided, however, that the City Council reserves the right to reject any and all proposals and to 
re-advertise for proposals or to provide for the work to be done by the City of Stockton. 

For questions about this project, please contact Said Bilal Houseyni, (209) 937-8241, or 
email Said.Houseyni@stocktonca.gov. 
 

ELIZA R. GARZA, CMC 
CITY CLERK  
CITY OF STOCKTON 

 


